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Introduction. The transition from hospital to home remains a prominent issue that leads to negative health outcomes when not addressed appropriately. Risks of negative outcomes at these transitions for First Nations peoples may be inflated due to a lack of culturally safe healthcare (AIHW, 2024; Australian Commission on Safety and Quality in Health Care, 2024). As a result, a virtual transition of care stewardship (TOCS) pharmacist who facilitates a post-discharge Home Medication Review (HMR) is to be implemented in rural/regional New South Wales to increase patient safety regarding medications, and to reduce medication-related hospital readmissions. 
Aims. To explore the thoughts, beliefs and perceptions of key stakeholders involved in First Nations peoples’ healthcare on the implementation and cultural safety of a virtual TOCS pharmacist service that facilitates a post-discharge HMR for First Nations patients. 
Methods. Semi-structured one-on-one interviews were conducted with key stakeholders including doctors, nurses, pharmacists, Aboriginal Health Workers, and allied health workers. All interviews were transcribed manually and analysed according to the methodology described by Bernard and Ryan.
Results. The study included 20 interviews with clinicians. Clinicians stressed the importance of informing the patient of what to expect, why the service will be used, and how it can assist them with managing their medications. Additionally, building rapport with First Nations patients to increase the acceptability of both the virtual TOCS service and HMR service was emphasised. It was also suggested that understanding of culturally safe healthcare may be lacking in clinicians that do not identify as First Nations. 
Discussion. The study suggests the need for regular cultural safety training in the context of First Nations peoples, approaching the implementation of HMRs for First Nations patients with a holistic understanding of their healthcare needs, and ensuring patient awareness of the services being provided both in and out of hospital.  
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